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Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering at Shridevi Institute of Engineering  

& Technology, Tumkur  has organized a technical talk on “PLC Programming”   from  1st Apr 2024 

to 3rd Apr 2024.  Dr.Aizaz Ahmed Sharief  , department Head  , wished students to enhance  their 

skills on PLC programming  by attending the technical session. The event coordinator Dr.Umesha G 

B  addressed the welcome speech and discussed the  importance of PLC programming in the current 

trend of latest cutting edge technologies. The Resource person Dr. Yogananda B S , department 

of EEE, SSIT, Tumkur  delivered useful information about importance of PLC Programming and 

also the hands on session using MATLAB. He also explained about the future trends of PLC 

Programming  applications. Prof. Mallikarjun Y P  expressed token of gratitude to all who were 

involved in making the technical talk successful. 

 

Students of ECE department  third and fourth year were actively participated in this event .Prof 

.Roopa T C , Prof.pradeep kumar SS  wished and advised  students to improve their technical 

knowledge in cutting edge technologies. 

Venue: Edusat Hall 

Place :  SIET Campus 

Date: 03-04-2024 

 

 



                  Some of the photos of the event are attached below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

                                                                                                                            

         Dr. Aijaz Ahamed Sharief 

                                HOD, ECE 


